
 

 

 

To:  All Staff, Professional Staff, Learners and Volunteers  
 
From:  Jennifer Wintermans, VP, Quality and Corporate Affairs, COVID-19 Lead;  

Adam Vinet, VP, Patient Experience and Chief Nursing Executive, Regional VP, Cancer 
Care Services 

 
Date: July 7, 2022 
 
RE:  Essential Care Partner/ Care Partner Guidance in Response Level Yellow   

 
 
To align with the move to COVID-19 Response Level Yellow (Protect) on July 4, 2022, please note 
that for any Essential Care Partner (ECP) and Care Partner guidance, the Version 12 Guidance 
document should be referenced under the Yellow “Protect” category.   
 
The document can be found on the iNtranet: https://comms.tbrhsc.net/wp-
content/uploads/2022/03/Guidance-Document-Essential-Care-Partner-and-Care-Partner-Guidelines-
March-11-2022-version-12.pdf 
 
ECPs should be reminded of mandatory masking and follow the requirements as per ECP 
guidelines. Physical distancing should continue to be encouraged.    
 
Any deviations or exceptions from the guidance document should be managed at the unit level and 
as per the appeals process indicated within the guidance document.   
 
All Hospital COVID-19 updates, memos and resources are also available on the iNtranet at 
https://comms.tbrhsc.net/covid-19-information/. 
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